MULTIMEDIA UNIVERSITY OF KENYA

P O Box 15653-00503, Nairobi, Magadi Road, Kenya Tel. +254 2071391 Fax: +254 2071247

(MMU is ISO 9001:2015 Certified)

Office of the Registrar, Academic Affairs Email: registraraa@mmu.ac.ke

FROM:

REGISTRAR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

TO:

ALL STUDENTS

REF:

MMU/REG. AA/SM/VOL.1

DATE:

25TH JULY, 2025

SUBJECT:

RE-APPLICATION FOR GOVERNMENT FUNDING FOR

2025/2026 ACADEMIC YEAR

As we draw to the end of the 2024/2025 academic year, which brings to an end the Government funding the said period, all eligible continuing Government placed students are reminded of the requirement to re-apply for Government funding (Scholarship Loan and Bursary) for the subsequent period (2025/2026 academic year).

To continue benefitting from the Government funding, each government supported student is required to re-apply for the funding each year. For the period 2025/2026 Academic Year, which commences on 25th August 2025, you **MUST** submit your application for funding via *USSD code 642# or the HELB App for consideration. The Deadline for application is Friday 29th August, 2025.

Please take advantage of this opportunity to re-apply for funding in order to remain in the funding disbursement for your university education. Kindly take responsibility and share this communication with your colleagues and peers.

DR. JOASH K. MULABE, PhD, REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Copy to:

Vice Chancellor

DVC/AA, R&I DVC/AF&P

Chief Finance Officer
Dean of Students
Chairperson, MUKSA
Academic Secretary, MUKSA

Riding on Technology, Inspiring Innovation

